
From: Karli Dahl [mailto:karldahl@pdx.edu]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 04, 2014 10:17 AM 
To: PDX Comp Plan 
Subject: Comprehensive Plan Testimony: Broadmoor Golf Course 
 
Hello,  
 
This email is written in opposition of the proposed change # 297 to rezone a section of the 
Broadmoor Golf Course to IG2-Industrial. The Buffalo Slough and the Broadmoor Golf Course are special 
habitat areas, deserving extra protection and preservation. Please do not destroy this special place for 
wildlife. Vital wetlands are within this area that, too, are more important than the proposed 
industrialization.  
 
Thank You. 
 
Karli Dahl 
 
4814 SE 28th Avenue #294 
Portland, OR 
97202 
 


